
NORTH PAULDING PARKING PASS INFORMATION

SY 2022-2023
Parking passes will be available for purchase starting July 5th, 2022, through 
RevTrak. 

You MUST have a current CLASS D driver’s license to purchase the parking permit. 
Payment for parking of $100.00 does NOT ensure a parking pass will be issued.  In 
other words, just because you purchase through RevTrak does NOT guarantee a 
parking pass.  

Parking passes will be distributed with the following as priority: 

1. Work Based Learning/Dual Enrollment
2. Seniors
3. Juniors

The application will be reviewed along with discipline and attendance records 
before a parking permit will be issued.

Distribution Days
IMPORTANT:  The student or the student’s guardian MUST be in 
attendance on the assigned day listed below to get their pass. Due to 
high volume and limited availability, there will not be any exceptions.
Dates: 

July 19th: Work Based Learning/ Dual Enrollment 

July 20th: Seniors

July 21st: Juniors **Depending on Availability

Location: 

NPHS Media Center

Time: 

9:00 am-12:00pm



You must bring a copy of the following items to receive
your parking pass on your assigned day listed above:

1. Receipt from RevTrak
2. Copy of your Class D driver’s license
3. Signed Copy of the NPHS Parking Rules & Guidelines 2022-2023
4. Copy of vehicle registration
5. Copy of insurance card


